

General Meeting November 19, 2013 At the Long Ridge Tavern Meeting began 7:45 pm

Completed by: Kent Eby

Board Member Attendees

Stephanie Evers President

Anne Olshan Vice President John Olshan Past President

Kent Eby Secretary

Kyle Eberts Assistant Treasurer

Heather Lopestri Activities

Welcome and Introduction by Stephanie Evers- PLEASE PARK IN BACK!

Treasurer's report

•

Activities and Programs:

- Snow Ball was GREAT! Heather was Dancing Queen. Amazing suite and fun band. Lots of money raised.
- Per Rod, visit skiclub.com for discounted lift tickets if you are part of CT ski council (which we are). Look for random days for deals- ski awareness days. They are a good bargain. You NEED your ID. Was resolved that ski council tickets are a better deal than Costco. Rod urged us to participate in the onsnow event at Pico as part of the CT ski council. Also Kids Day- good fun- Sat 12/21 at Powder Ridge free for kids under 8. Skiclub.com as well.
- Keep unused tickets away from your pockets. If they are scanned, they are dead.
- Holiday party at Patrizia's. 50/pp incl tax/tip/wine. 12/17 at 7:30. 20pp for kids 16 under. Sign up by 12/11

Membership report:

- Prospective member Debbie Hoffman. Didn't like Danbury ski club. Referred by Gabe
- Prospective member Greg Gibson. Third meeting. Did work weekend.
- Prospective member Jim O'Leary. Did coordinating training meeting.
- John Singsen- did work weekend and coordinator meeting. Kids have been to lodge.

Communications report:

Skizette is coming tonight.

- Survey coming out tonight. Please fill out and return. It is anonymous and brief.
- If anyone can help with website, we need it. Any volunteers?

Open discussion for members to voice questions, comments and concerns Meeting adjourned @ 8:37 pm by Stephanie